@OILCom "mary tully” <veganmeanie@mail.com>

Subject: PETA Kills 82% of Sheltered Animals in 2013
From: Banks F. Woodruff

To: veganmeanie@mail.com

Date: 02/05/14 05:17 PM

Hi Mary,

Just wanted to make sure you received a copy of our press release (below) this morning regarding PETA’s “kill rate” in
2013. I know this is anissue you’ve covered before, so | thought I’d individually reach out. Please let me know if you
would like to speak with our senior research analyst, Will Coggin, who would be happy to provide more details.

Kind regards,

Banks Woodruff
Center for Consumer Freedom
(202) 463-7112

PETA’s “Animal House of Horror” Killed 82% of Dogs and
Cats in its Possession in 2013
Hypocritical Animal Rights Group’s Body Count Exceeds 31,000

Washington, D.C. —Today, the Center for Consumer Freedom (CCF) released its yearly review of People for the Ethical
Treatment of Animals’ (PETA) appalling record of killing pets at its Norfolk, VA animal shelter. In 2013 alone, PETA killed
1,792 cats and dogs, an average of 5 per day. The 1,792 figure represents 82 percent of all animals PETA took into its
shelter throughout the year.

The numbers come from the Virginia Department of Agriculture and Consumer Services (VDACS), which requires such
annual disclosures to be made. Since 1998, 31,190 animals have died at the hands of PETA. And in 2005, PETA employees
were arrested in North Carolina after killing adoptable pets and tossing the bodies into a supermarket trash dumpster.
Trial evidence showed they killed animals they described as “perfect” and “adorable.”

Will Coggin, senior research analyst at CCF, said this takes hypocrisy to a whole new level. “This delusional animal rights
group is talking out of both sides of its mouth —on one side preaching animal rights, while on the other signing the death
warrant of 82 percent of cats and dogs in its care. Labeling PETA as hypocritical would be the understatement of the year.”

Despite its $32 million budget, PETA fails to find homes for the deluge of animals it kills. PETA President Ingrid Newkirk
previously indicated to The Virginian-Pilot that the animal rights group could stop killing pets. Of course it would mean
cutting down on press stunts and celebrity photo shoots: “We could become a no-kill shelterimmediately. It means we
wouldn't do as much work."

Even more alarming is how quickly PETA chooses the death needle versus care and nourishment once an animal is left in

its care. A 2010 inspection conducted by a VDACS veterinarian of animal custody records discovered that 84 percent of the
animals PETA took in were killed within 24 hours.
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once disgustingly compared the treatment of farm animals to the Holocaust, you’d think PETA would avoid the
appearance of systematickilling.”

For more information, please visit

To schedule an interview, please contact Banks Woodruff at (202) 463-7112 or woodruff@consumerfreedom.com.

The Center for Consumer Freedom is a nonprofit coalition supported by restaurants, food companies, and consumers,
working together to promote personal responsibility and protect consumer choices.
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